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   U.S. AbilityOne Commission 

      Office of Inspector General 

MEMORANDUM May 14, 2024

FOR: Jeffrey A Koses 

Chairperson 

U.S. AbilityOne Commission 

Kimberly M. Zeich 

Executive Director  

U.S. AbilityOne Commission 

FROM: Stefania Pozzi Porter 

Inspector General 

U.S. AbilityOne Commission OIG 

SUBJECT: 

Evaluation of the AbilityOne Commission’s FY 2022-2026 Strategic Plan 

The Office of Inspector General (OIG) is initiating an evaluation regarding the Commission’s 

2022-2026 Strategic Plan.  

The objective of our evaluation is to determine whether the U.S. AbilityOne Commission's 2022- 

2026 Strategic Plan has the necessary framework, including specific operational initiatives/

objectives and associated performance measures.

We are conducting this discretionary evaluation based upon an assessment of program risks. The 

evaluation will be conducted using Quality Standards for Inspection and Evaluation, issued by the 

Council of the Inspectors General on Integrity and Efficiency. 

Please provide us with a point of contact for the engagement by May 20, 2023.  The OIG will 

schedule the entrance conference thereafter.    

If you have any questions, please contact me or Lauretta Joseph, Assistant Inspector General for 

Evaluations, at 571-329-3419 or at ljoseph@oig.abilityone.gov
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cc: 

Chai Feldblum 

Vice Chairperson 

U.S. AbilityOne Commission 

Kelvin Wood 

Chief of Staff 

U.S. AbilityOne Commission 


